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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Ronald L. Ballard, Chief
Enviroanental Projects Branch No.1
Division of Site Safety and Environmental

Analysis

Dear Mr. Ballard:

SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Units 1 and 2
CPPR-118 and CPPR-119
Docket Nos. 50-416 and 50-417
File 0260/16684/0182
Transmittal of Requested Information

AECM-80/36

Pursuant to question number 340.12, please find attached Reference
No. 2, Mississippi State Game and Fish Commission, " Endangered and
Threatened Vertebrates Regulations," Public Notice No. 1916, 1977.
This reference was referred to on page 2.2-1 of the Questions and
Responses, Amendment 1 of the Final Environmental Report.

Yours truly,

/

L. F. Dale
Nuclear Project Manager
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cc: Mr. N. L. Stampley
Mr. R. B. McGehee
Mr. T. B. Conner
Mr. Victor Stello, Jr., NRC

e/
8'002210 Af77Member Middle South Utilities System


